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Saving the Children at Risk, 

Shaping the Future Sustainability 

 
We are writing to request your participation of the 9th International Conference on 
Children's Health and the Environment, to be held 27-29 June 2018, at the Hoam 
Faculty House (Seoul National University), Seoul, Korea.  The conference has the 
following objectives:  

 to provide an international forum for the latest research findings in children’s 
environmental health 

 to define the relationship between environmental contaminants and children's 
health 

 to strengthen the importance of prenatal exposure to environmental factors on 
pregnancy outcome and children’s health 

 to identify opportunities to minimize prenatal and postnatal exposure to 
environmental contaminants 

 to provide insight into the activities in the field of science and policy interface 
 to build a platform of knowledge at an international level 
 to develop a greater awareness among health professionals about children's health 

and the environment; and 
 to initiate future directions in research in the field of children's environmental 

health. 
Further detailed information and the call for abstracts will follow soon. You may request 
to be contacted personally and to be sent the abstract form and registration form if you 
received this announcement via another way than your own email address. 
Send an email to: minaha@dku.edu  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mina Ha, MD, MPH, PhD 
 
Yun-Chul Hong, MD, PhD 
 
Peter van den Hazel, MD, MPH, - President, INCHES 
 
  



 

 

 

9th International Conference on Children’s Health,  Environment 
& Safey 

Seoul, Korea, June 27-29, 2018 

[Over the Sky] 
Surin Lee, 8 years-old 


